Interoffice Memorandum

October 28, 1997

To: File

From: Lu Burson
RE: Ringhaver Equipment Co. - Daytona Beach

The missing LDR notice requested in letter OCD-HW/C-97-0495 was received by FAX on
October 28, 1997. . |

Telecon with Alan O’Regan at the facility, 10-28-97, 10:15 am. No ﬁcrther action is
necessary at this time.



